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NOTICE 
 It is notified for information to all concerned that due to the CRPF 

gathering/camp at college premises(for Lok Sabha Election, 2024), the college will 

remain closed on 15.05.2024  and summer recess will be continued from 

16.05.2024 to 30.06.2024 as per our academic calendar. College will reopen on 

and from 01.07.2024.  

   

 All the HoDs are requested to arrange the classes of Sem-II, Sem-IV, Sem-

VI(all Hons & General) from 27.05.2024 to 03.06.2024  as per our class routine. 

 

 


